
 

St. Peter’s Academy East Bridgford – Homework 

 

Teacher: Mrs Cains / Mrs Gilbey Subject: Numeracy Date: 11/1/19 

 

 
Task/Expectation: 
 
Happy New Year! 
 
The children have returned to school full of enthusiasm and news from their Christmas 
holidays. We have been very interested to hear and read about their adventures over 
the break. 
 
We have a busy Spring term coming up with lots of exciting activities to look forward 
to. We enjoyed a lovely, long walk down to the River Trent on Wednesday. The 
children were able to sketch various sections of the river and create lists of vocabulary 
to describe what they could see and hear. We will be using this experience to enhance 
our work on rivers in Geography this term. Photographs can be viewed on our class 
page of the school website. 
 
For homework this week we would like the children to prepare for the first spelling and 
times table tests of 2019 next Wednesday. We will also be re-visiting ‘time’ as part of 
our work in Maths, focussing on the 12 and 24 hour clock including Roman numerals, 
timetables and calendars. In preparation for this, we would like the children to 
complete the sheet overleaf as a revision activity.  
 
Indoor P.E. will no longer take place on Friday mornings as we change to our 
outdoor sessions of lacrosse with Mike on Wednesday afternoons (he also 
leads the Wednesday lunchtime sessions)  A warm outdoor kit is essential 
during winter months along with trainers. The field is very muddy at the moment 
so please ensure your child has the appropriate kit and a plastic bag for their 
muddy footwear and clothing. Our first session will begin next Wednesday 16th 
January. 
 
We are still hunting for Joshua Parker’s blue, named football boots from last term. We 
have searched everywhere in school and wondered if you would mind checking at 
home to see if they have accidentally made their way into the wrong bag. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
 

Please return homework by: Friday 18th January 2019 

 


